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Choice Christian Greetings.

First of all, let me thank you for both your prayerful 
support and your financial support as it regards this 
ministry.  Without you, we simply could not do what 
we are doing for the Lord.  So, I thank you so very, very 
much for your faithfulness respecting this which is so 
extremely important.

What a camp the Lord gave us back in November.  
How we thank Him for the moving and operation of 
the Holy Spirit.  As well, how much I thank you for the 
offerings during that time, which were given toward 
the last month’s deficit.  We raised about $150,000 (in 
round numbers), which were applied to the $400,000-
plus shortfall.  

L a s t  mont h (December) t he shor t f a l l  w a s 
approximately $500,000.  So I think, as would be obvious, we need your help.

For each of you who can give $100 or more toward this need, I want to send you our CD/DVD combo, 
We Shall See Jesus.  

These are the songs included on this combo:

1.		 “We Shall See Jesus” — Jimmy Swaggart and the FWC Choir
2.		 “This Could Be the Day” — Kim Coleman
3.		 “He’ll Make A Way” — FWC Trio
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4.		 “Before the Throne of God Above” — Robin Herd
5.		 “Don’t Lift the Anchor” — Donna Carline
6.		 “Precious Lord, Take My Hand” — Bob Henderson
7.		 “Oh Lord, You’re Beautiful” — Grace Larson

This CD/DVD combo is tremendously anointed by the Holy Spirit and will prove to be an 
experience in worship.

I believe — and I would certainly trust that you do, as well — that the Message of the Cross is that which 
the Holy Spirit is presently saying to the churches.  This is the Gospel.  Other things may be about the 
Gospel, but Jesus Christ and Him crucified is the Gospel (I Cor. 1:17). 

As we’ve said in past correspondences, more than 2 billion people, if they so desire, can get our 
programming, whether by television or the Internet.  Every month we receive mail from almost the 
entirety of the world.  Incidentally, part of our programming, which is translated into Persian, is now 
going into Iran.  If you’re looking for a miracle, that is a miracle.  To find someone who speaks excellent 
Persian, who is saved and baptized with the Holy Spirit, is not easy to find, but the Lord did help us to 
find such a person.

Please pray that God will use the programming in Iran to touch many hearts and lives, and above all, 
to lift up Jesus. 

I need to hear from you, and I pray that you will prayerfully consider our appeal for both prayerful and 
financial support.
 

		  In the Master’s Service, yours,

	

		  Jimmy Swaggart

	
P.S.  My word for you this month is, “I will sing unto the Lord, because He has dealt bountifully with me”  (Ps. 13:6).


